
EU Delegation workshops civil society, media on human rights programming 

The EU Delegation organised a workshop on a Human Rights Based Approach to 

Programming for ten organisations from civil society and selected journalists on March 10-

11. The purpose of the workshop was to give CSOs a more profound knowledge on human 

rights and tools to more effectively integrate human rights into their programs.  

This was also an opportunity for networking and developing partnerships amongst 

themselves and with the media.  The workshop was facilitated by Ms Jacqueline Nzoyihera 

from the United Nations Office of the High Commissioner for Human Rights (OHCHR).  

 

 

Civil society organisations and journalists immersed in a group discussion. In the background is the facilitator Ms Jacqueline 

Nzoyihera from the United Nations Office of the High Commissioner for Human Rights (OHCHR) and EU Delegation 

representative Ms Harriet Pederson. (r)  

 

 


